
Orchards Junior School 

FINAL LETTER  -  YEAR 6 DRUSILLAS PARK ZOO 

Dear Parents  /  Guardians 

We are really looking forward to our trip to Drusillas Zoo on Friday 29th September.  Please read this 

important information so that your child is well prepared for the day. 

 

    We will leave school at approximately 9:00am. 

    Your child should register with their class as normal. 

 

    They will need a packed lunch inside a disposable bag in a back pack. 

    Please ensure they have a snack and plenty of drink too. 

    Those children who have free school meals will have a lunch provided. 

    We cannot provide packed lunches for those who have paid for a  

    meal on that day. 

 

    Children will need to be prepared for the weather on the day. 

    We will be outside for most of the day so the children will need a 

    coat.  In case of rain; raincoat / umbrella. 

 

     

    They will need to wear full school uniform including school shoes.  

 

 

    They can bring up to £10 to spend in the gift shop if they wish 

    (this will be their responsibility). 

                  

    We understand that many children use handheld devices/phones as their main  

    camera and as such are happy for the children to use them for this purpose during 

    the visit.   

    The children must take full responsibility for the safety of the device and must not  

    use it for any other purpose.  We reserve the right to confiscate the device if it is  

    used for activities that have not received our permission. 

    The children can bring books, puzzles, cards, colouring etc to amuse themselves 

    on the coach if they wish. 

     

    We will be leaving Drusillas at 3:00pm and aim to be back at school by 4:15pm,  

    traffic pending.   If there are any delays updates on travel will be via our   

    school website. 

    If the children have not returned their signed permission slips by Wednesday 

    27th September, they will not be allowed to accompany us on the trip. 

  

     

    Yours sincerely, 

    The Year 6 Team 
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